
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: gregmeintjes <greginkw@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Aug 20, 2013 at 12:23 PM 
Subject: Two way traffic on North Roosevelt Blvd 
To: csmith@keywestcity.com 
 
 
Hi I would like this read at the city meeting tonight. 
 
I am one of the residents that are suffering financially from the construction and used to think that the 
road should be made two way, however I now after thinking about the safety and logistics of driving on 
this road without a turn lane would be extremely dangerous and frustrating.  For the most part we locals 
have learned to  deal with the construction as best as we can, I do not think changing the road to two way 
traffic is going to help us financially, to the contrary, I think it just going to make it worse. The back up of 
cars entering the island onto a one lane inbound, with no turn lanes is going to be absolutely crazy,and 
when the rain floods the road we are going to have a very dangerous situation on our hands. People will 
avoid this road even more and that will not benefit any of the business, please leave it as two lanes 
inbound until a turning lane can be instituted which would be the safest and most practical way to 
introduce single opposing traffic lanes. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Greg Meintjes 
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